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Friends of the Rehoboth Beach Public Library check presentation attendees shown are (l-r) John Welch, Country 
Club Estates Property Owners Association director; Frank Lacey, association president; Lauren McCauley, library 
director; and Bill Himelright, Friends of Rehoboth Library raffle committee co-chair 

Representatives from the Country Club Estates Property Owners Association recently presented 
a check for $1,000 to the Friends of the Rehoboth Beach Public Library to support its 30 
Chances to Win daily raffle. 

Raffle tickets were sold throughout July and August. Each day in September, a winner will 
receive $100 in gift cards to local businesses and restaurants. Monies raised through the raffle 
are used to support the Rehoboth Beach Public Library’s collection and programs.  

 


